From:

To: PlanningPolicy
Subject: Development at Pincents Hill
Date: 16 December 2024 07:23:06

This is an EXTERNAL EMAIL. STOP. THINK before you CLICK links or OPEN attachments.

Dear Planning Dept

I am writing to object to the plans to develop housing on Pincents Hill in Reading. I have lived here in ||}
for | ill and have seen houses encroaching on these woods and fields with subsequent effect on the wildlife.
This has been distressing to watch animals attempting to escape from anti social behaviour of humans. It
distresses me to see the plans for so many houses being built in ancient woodland as the animals will be trapped
between the M4, A4 and other roads. There must be ‘grey land’ available but [ am guessing the housing
development companies don’t want that as they cannot make so much profit from it.

Please re-think the planning application and suggest more suitable land.

Carol Muir




